
 
 

Dear Interested Parents, 
 
 Thank you for inquiring about Delta Christian School! We believe you are in the process of making 
one of the most important decisions in the life of your child. Delta Christian School was established in 
1953 by a group of parents who, like you, believed that the education of their children was too important 
to risk in an environment where God was not honoured. 
 
 The information contained in this package will help you understand our vision of Christian education. 
Included is a variety of material which should answer most of the questions you may have. There are 
three steps in registering your child at Delta Christian.  
 
Step 1: Read the material in this package and then proceed as follows: 
 

� Complete all sections of the Registration Form. 

� Complete the Legal Residency Of Parent Form. 

� Complete the Information Technology Form 

� Complete the Photo Consent Form. 

� Complete & return the last page of the Volunteer Service Handbook  

� Complete the Learning Assistance Information Form. 

� Attach a copy of your child’s birth certificate. 

� Attach a copy of your child’s immunization record. 

� Attach the $200 non-refundable Registration fee. 

� Return all of the above to Delta Christian School. 

� Forward the Family Reference form to the pastor of the church your family is attending. 
 

Step 2: A registration is complete when all of the above, including the Family Reference form, have been 
received by the school office. At that time our secretary will call you to arrange an interview with the 
Principal. This will be your opportunity to gain further information about Delta Christian School and it’s 
vision for Christian education. 
 
Step 3: The final step in registering your child is meeting with the Admissions Committee. Since DCS is 
a parent-controlled school, we want to be sure that you understand our vision and can share in our 
traditions.  
 
 You will be notified of the status of your registration within several days of your meeting with the 
Admissions Committee. Students currently enrolled, along with their pre-school siblings, will be 
registered first. Remaining registrations will be ordered according to the date registrations were received 
at the school office.  
 
 Delta Christian School holds an Open House each year. Please inquire at the office for further details.  
 
 
Tony Bylenga 
Principal 
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